rom: s o [
Sent: 23 December [

To: Planning [
ce: Sophie Wehtje |

Subject: 2020/5587/T Trees
Dear Sir or Madam

I'm writing to register my objection against the proposed removal of these two old trees in the
neighborhood.

Even as a newly moved resident of this neighborhood, it is difficult to not recognize the
significant positive effect of such green species bringing on our urban fabric, visually and
environmentally. Not least to mention the benefit that those tree can bring to the wildlife.

T suggest a further investigation and assessment should be conducted to figure out how to
protect and maintain those trees instead of simply chopping if oft.

Kind Regards,
Shidi Fu and Sophic Wehtje

Sent from my iPhone
[Hardship Fund 2020]
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